
Evans H&SA ​Newsletter​ - March 1, 2019 
  
Our next General Membership Meeting will be Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 7pm in the library. A 
special presentation from members of Spring-Ford Start School Later (SSL) will be made during 
our meeting.  
  
Cat in the Hat Event at Towne Book Center (Collegeville):​ Join us for a Seuss Celebration at 
Towne Book Center March 8-10! Evans families will save 10% on their purchase and 10% of 
your total sale will be donated to the H&SA! Fliers will be sent home with students next week; 
please bring them with you to the event. We'll also have a special "Seuss Story Time" on 
Sunday, March 10 at 1pm with Evans very own Mr. Raber! Celebrate a love of reading with 
Evans Elementary and Towne Cook Center! 
  
Reading Fightin' Phils Fundraiser:​ Our Reading Fightin’ Phils Fundraiser ends TODAY! If you 
want to purchase discounted tickets but didn't send in your order form, you can still purchase 
online at ​https://baseballtown.org/fundraiser​! The Fightin’ Phils will mail all ticket booklets 
directly to those who purchase them, so please make sure all address information is correct on 
your order form. If you have any questions, please contact Denise Miller at 
dmmiller78@gmail.com​.  
  
Donors Choose Opportunities:​ Donors Choose is currently MATCHING donations! 
  
Ozobots Bits for RamQuest by Mrs. Shull:​ Fully funded! Thank you to all who supported Ram 
QUEST! 
  
Flexible Seating: One "Seat" Does Not Fit All by Mr. Latch:​ Help provide alternative seating 
for Mr. Latch's class! Please visit ​http://tinyurl.com/y2nb9l5q​ for more info and to donate! 
  
Refunding - Box Tops for Education​: A huge thank you to all the families who participated in 
this year's Box Tops contest. Your efforts resulted in over $1,100 earned for our school! The 
Box Tops have been counted and the results are in! Congratulations to Mrs. Pence's class, our 
overall winner for this year's contest! Runner up classes for each of the other grades are as 
follows: Kindergarten - Ms. Emes AM, 1st grade - Mrs. DeAngelo, 2nd grade - Mrs. 
DiBenedetto, 3rd grade - Mrs. Conroy. Congratulations to all our winners! 
  
4th Grade LOVE LINES:​ Want to send a special message to your 4th grader to be published in 
the Yearbook? You can with Love Lines! Info was sent home last week with students, but if you 
need another request form you can find it attached to this email. All requests are due is 3/15 
and are ​FREE​ to submit! Email ​Jennifer.Earley@me.com​ with any questions. 
  
Basket Raffle:​ The 11th Annual Basket Raffle is April 13, 2019! Tickets are selling fast so 
submit your ticket request ASAP! You can check out all our AMAZING sponsors and prizes at 
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w​ww.facebook.com/groups/EvansBasketRaffle​ or on our website 
www.evanshsa.org/11th-annual-basket-raffle.html 
  
Community Service Committee:​ Be on the look out for a new sign up genius link for Operation 
Backpack! Volunteers are needed to pick up empty backpacks from Spring-Ford schools on a 
Tuesday and return them to Operation Backpack for repacking. Sign up dates will cover April, 
May and June. Thank you to all who have volunteered their time! It is greatly appreciated by the 
organization and our schools!! Contact Carey Greives with any questions or if you did not 
receive an email and would like to help out: ​cabrn5@msn.com​ or 410-746-6426. You can learn 
more about Operation Backpack and how they support Spring-Ford students here - 
https://operationbp.org/ 
  
Giant A+ Rewards Coloring Contest:​ Thank you to all who submitted entries into the contest! 
The three entries we will be submitting to Giant will be announced next week! 
  
Dining Out:​ Come join us at Bertucci's in Montgomeryville on Sunday, April 2 to help raise 
money for the Evans H&SA! They will donate 25% of the profits sold that evening!! Bring your 
family and friends for a delicious dinner!!  
  
Laminating​: ​The Laminating Committee needs your help! No prior experience is needed! 
Clearances are required to be on file with the district office and other children can not 
accompany you to school. Click the link below to sign up! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044aaeab2cabfc1-evans1 
  
Spirit Wear:​ Get ready for Spring with new Spirit Wear! Visit 
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/evans-elementary-home-and-school-association?
_k=quh5jv​ to check out all the amazing items for sale! New spring styles added! Free shipping 
directly to your home on orders over $125! 
  
Yearbook:​ If you are a room parent for your child's class, please contact Jen Earley, Committee 
Co-Chair @​Jennifer.Earley@me.com​ to make sure your class photos and memorable moments 
make this year’s book! 
  
Order your 2018-2019 Yearbook today! Deadline to order is 3/31/19!!! 
Yearbooks are distributed at the end of the school year! 
Visit: ​http://ybpay.lifetouch.com 
Yearbook Code: 9204619 
  
Upcoming Events - Save the Date! 
March 1, 2019 - Last Day for Fightin' Phils Fundraiser! 
March 3, 2019 - 4th Grade Love Line Requests Due! 
March 8-10, 2019 - Cat in the Hat Event at Towne Book Center (Collegeville) 
March 10 @ 1pm - Seuss Story Time with Mr. Raber! 
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March 12, 2019 - H&SA General Membership Meeting! 7pm in the Library! 
March 31, 2019 - Deadline to Order Yearbooks! 
April 2, 2019 - Dining Out at Bertucci's! 
April 13, 2019 - Evans Elementary 11th Annual Basket Raffle 
  
Active Sign Up Genius Links & Event Websites 
Laminating - ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044aaeab2cabfc1-evans1 
Spirit Stick Sales (LAST Sale May 30, 2019!) - 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b48a4ad2da02-spirit 
Spirit Wear - 
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/evans-elementary-home-and-school-association?
_k=quh5jv 
  
Evans Elementary H&SA Executive Board Members 
Sara McDowell, President                         ​semcdowell813@gmail.com 
Liz Rakoff, VP/Recording Secretary            ​elizabeth.rakoff@gmail.com 
Jenn Henson, Treasurer                            ​jjhenson@verizon.net 
Lisa Osborne, Corresponding Secretary      ​lisaosborne1011@gmail.com 
  
Evans Elementary H&SA Website - ​www.evansHSA.org 
Evans Elementary H&SA Private Facebook Group - 
www.facebook.com/groups/evanshomeandschool/ 
Evans Elementary H&SA Public Facebook Page - 
www.facebook.com/Evans-Elementary-Home-School-Association-1629843957112095 
Basket Raffle Public Facebook Group - ​https://www.facebook.com/groups/EvansBasketRaffle 
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